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Natalie’s infectious energy behind the 
decks and her ability to connect with the 
crowd is what truly sets her apart from the 
rest. She creates a powerful, progressive 
atmosphere that can lift and liberate 
people.


H e r m o s t r e c e n t w o r k i n c l u d e s a 
collaboration for Deeper Sounds Radio, 
performing in London alongside Black 
Coffee, Angelos, Rampa and & Me, and Spin 
Sum’s second London event with Monkey 
Safari. This, alongside her large stadium 
events with the Secret Brunch means she has 
gained incredible momentum over the last 
years. In addition having played in Tulum, 
Istanbul, New York, Berlin, Buenos Aires 
and even Panama, means that Natalie has 
truly announced herself as a global DJ.


Peak time or after hours, Natalie’s 
versatility as a selector is laced with 
melodic and tribal grooves that energise 
her audience. With the wind in her sails, 
her trajectory is only going in one 
direction…
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3 X Pioneer CDJ-2000NXS2 (all linked)

1 X Pioneer DJM-900NXS2 Mixer


2 X High powered monitors (left & right)


TECH RIDER:

https://soundcloud.com/nataliejanewalker/tracks
https://www.instagram.com/iamnataliejane
https://www.instagram.com/iamnataliejane
https://www.instagram.com/iamnataliejane
https://www.instagram.com/iamnataliejane
https://www.instagram.com/iamnataliejane
https://www.instagram.com/danielsehnawi/


CONTACT:


General: hello@yuartists.com

Bookings: katie@yuartists.com


Management: claire@yu-mgmnt.com
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